i0th
1925

Dr Robt. Dickson
Little Silver
Tew Jorsey

Doar Sir:

Your letter of February 10th addressed
to the editor of The Dearborn Independent has been
referred to the wriler since the editor has becn away
for sometime.

Ve certainly appreciaie the information
you gave us with reference to John Wilkes Boothe
Ve are planning on a series of articles on the same
subject, in which you will undoubtediy be much interested.
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